OFFICE OF THE FLORIDA ATTORNEY GENERAL VOCA 2019-2020

Organization: City of Riviera Beach Police Department Grant No.: VOCA-2019-City of Riviera Beach Pol-00264 Award Letter

July 01, 2019

Mr. Michael Madden
Interim Police Chief
600 West Blue Heron Boulevard
Riviera Beach, Florida 33404-5416

Dear Mr. Michael Madden, Interim Police Chief:

The Office of the Attorney General, Bureau of Advocacy and Grants Management, is pleased to inform you that City of Riviera Beach Police Department will be awarded a Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) grant for the 2019-2020 funding cycle in the amount of \$232,880.00.

Our staff has worked diligently to determine how best to distribute the available VOCA grant funding while maintaining mandatory federal grant distribution guidelines and mission critical services. These considerations and your agency's commitment to providing services to crime victims in your community were the key factors used in making our decision.

Reimbursement is contingent upon resolving all items noted on the Technical Review Results Form.

Please contact the Bureau of Advocacy and Grants Management at (850) 414-3380 or Contact. Voca@myfloridalegal.com with any questions on this grant. Thank you for your continuing efforts in providing assistance to victims of crime.

Sincerely,

Emery A. Gainey, Director